
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 23rd November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

  

We are excited to announce that on Wednesday 10th January Year 2 and Year 3 will be 

visited by Zoolab - an engaging and unique animal encounter experience making scientific 

concepts come to life. 

  

Each year group will be taking part in an exciting workshop linked to their Spring 1 topic – 

Year 2 will be looking into habitats and Year 3 will be looking at predators and food chains.  

  

Expect to see and handle animals such as a millipede, tarantula, cockroach, tree frog or toad 

and even a snake! It will be a terrific experience that will amaze, educate and inspire our 

learning for the rest of our topic.  

  

In order to meet the cost of the visit, we are asking for a contribution of £4.90 per child 

payable via MCAS under the trips section/ also look at your outstanding payments as it will 

show there also.. Please can all payments be made by Friday 15th December to ensure this 

educational visit can go ahead.  

  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

From,  

Year 2 and Year 3 teams  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


